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NEWSLETTER FOR THE SUMMER COACHING
(2ND AUGUST – 3RD SEPTEMBER, 2010)

The summer coaching started on 2nd August, 2010 as a programme designed to make the students academically unassailable in all ramifications. In fact, the summer coaching was planned and executed according to a master plan prepared by a team of educational experts whose integrity in the mastery of the educational needs of Nigeria is proven and unquestionable. What is more? In Lagooz Schools, there are vibrant and knowledgeable teachers whose footprints in teaching and counseling are indelible. Thus, the summer coaching recorded a huge success.

APPRECIATION

We appreciate our understanding parents and guardians who brought their children and wards here and availed them of this rare opportunity and, by so doing, enhanced their academic knowledge. Nothing can be more rewarding, at least, in the life of a child than to give him or her qualitative education capable of making him a doyen among his equals. Sending your children or wards to programmes of this nature is encouraging and we wish you more power to your elbow. Lagooz is not only a citadel of learning but an institution that perfects excellence both in learning and character including the fact that we prepare our students to attain great and enviable heights in future. Having your child or ward in Lagooz Schools (Crèche, Nursery, Primary or Secondary) is the richest legacy you can bequeath to him or her in life because it means handing such a child over to well-groomed and experienced teachers of renown. We thank you for taking the step and we do hope that you will not relent.
SCHOOLS FEES

We are indeed grateful to the parents/guardians for their quick response to payment of the coaching fee. In fact, both the payment and teaching are important in schools but the most important thing is that the students are given qualitative and one-on-one teaching, properly supervised to take them to a higher level.


Again, the school fee proper is affordable but where you are in doubt, you are free to consult the principal. Payment is made through our bank account number which you can obtain on demand from the school office.
EXCURSIONS

During the summer coaching, we took the participating students on a train ride from Ebuta-Metta to Ijoko Station in Ogun State. It was fun-filled and offered the students the opportunity of boarding a train. At the end of the day, the students went home satisfied because they were entertained with food drinks and other delicacies. 


We thank you once more and we expect that those of you whose children or wards are in other schools can easily notice the difference. Lagooz sets the pace, others follow. Thank you all and be blessed. We shall reopen for 2010/2011 session on 13th September, 2010.
___________________________

E.O. Otubela (Mrs)

Principal.













































































































